
News from  
     Mrs. Judice 

December 13, 2019 
 

 Okay, who is getting excited??? (I think the teacher is J) Just 5 more days 
until Winter Break!  And boy, will it be a busy week.  So, I am going to keep today’s 
newsletter short and sweet so that you read all of the important information.  
Thanks and have a super weekend! 
 
Bakery Field Trip 
 Thank you to those of you who have returned permission slips for the 
bakery field trip.  I would appreciate getting them all back before the break so I can 
have the trip organized and planned.  However, we currently do not have enough 
drivers for the trip…we can take 5 kids. L  If we do not have enough drivers we 
will have to cancel the trip.  So, if you can spare some time on that day we would 
really appreciate it.   
 
Book Exchange 
 Don’t forget! We are having a book exchange next week.  Your child should 
bring in a new or a very gently used book to be traded with another child.  Please 
wrap the book like a present, but do not write a name on it.  DO put a sticky note 
with your child’s name on it so that I can easily check off who I have books for.  
Our exchange is on Friday, so please send in your books soon.  If you have any 
questions, please let me know. 
 
 
 



Friendship Sharing 
 Please be sure to send in your child’s item for Friendship Sharing on Monday 
(if you haven’t already).  The week will go quickly, so I want to be sure everyone is 
covered.  We will also be putting the items in our special pockets earlier in the week 
to help us be organized.  Remember, small items.  J 
 
Pajama Day 
 We are looking forward to our special pajama day next Friday.  This is a 
school wide spirit day, but remember it is also optional.  The weather is pretty cold, 
so please choose jammies that are warm.  Also, children often want to wear 
slippers with their pajamas, but it would be best for them to wear regular shoes for 
safety. 
 
Reminder about Friday 
 Just a reminder…next Friday is a minimum day.  Children will come to school 
from 8:00-10:30.  We have a jammed packed few hours ahead of us.  J 
 

Thank you for all you do for your child and our 
classroom!  Have a super weekend!   

Just 5 more days until break.  J 
 

 

 
 


